
 

London 08 November 2016 

 

Ref: Integration to the Letter of Intent to be part of the Italian MIUR PhD Program 

“Dottorati di ricerca innovativi a caratterizzazione industriale” of 29 September 2016. 

 

To clarify what already declared in my previous letter of 29 September 2016, I confirm that I 

am willing to take part to the Italian MIUR PhD Program “Dottorati di ricerca innovativi a 

caratterizzazione industriale”. In particular I am pleased to support a PhD Student in Molecular 

Medicine and Biotechnology of the University of Palermo to carry out the research project 

“Understanding the relationship between normal function and aberrant aggregation: the case 

of ataxin-3”. The support implies that the student will be hosted in my group at the Department 

of Basic and Clinical Neuroscience of King’s College London for at least nine months and will 

be able to access to the infrastructure of the Department and to all its equipment necessary to 

carry out the PhD project. Moreover, the support ensures that I will tutor the student during 

his/her stay in my research group, directly and through the help of my senior post-docs. 

Consumables and other services necessary to carry out the research will also be guaranteed. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if necessary.  

 

Sincerely,  

Prof Annalisa Pastore 

Email: annalisa.1.pastore@kcl.ac.uk; annalisa.pastore@crick.ac.uk 

Department of Basic and Clinical Neuroscience 

Institute of Psychiatry, Psychology and Neuroscience 

King's College London  
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